
To Whom It May Concern, 

I view the Stibnite project as a win, win, win for the environment that was damaged decades ago and 

will be restored, national security through the production of antimony, and the creation of many jobs in 

the region. 

I am proud to submit my comments in support of Perpetua Resources' Stibnite Gold Project. This project 

presents our state with an incredible opportunity to bring well-paying jobs to rural Idaho, boost our 

state's economy and provide our nation with the much-needed critical mineral antimony. Today, 

America relies on China and Russia to provide us with antimony. The Stibnite Gold Project could help us 

secure a domestic source of antimony. 

I understand that in order for Perpetua Resources' Stibnite Gold project to move forward, the company 

must meet strict state and federal regulations. This gives me faith in the project and process. In addition 

to a positive record of decision through the NEPA process, Perpetua Resources will still need to obtain 

up to 50 other permits, approvals and conditions ranging from the Clean Water Act to providing financial 

assurances for restoration. The Forest Service cannot approve the project without ascertaining that all 

of these approvals are issued and conditions met. I support Perpetua Resources' plans to restore the 

site, bring hundreds of jobs to rural Idaho and mine gold and antimony as outlined under the 2021 

Modified Mine Plan. I am appreciative of the additional work the company has done to limit its project 

footprint, improve water temperatures on the site and eliminate long-term water treatment. 

Reviewing Perpetua Resources' improved plans it is clear to me the company really believes in taking 

care of the environment and keeping the community safe. That is why they reduced water 

temperatures, improved water quality and shrunk the project footprint by 13 percent. I urge you to trust 

in your own review process and permit the Stibnite Gold Project. 

Dr. Ethan H. Hagen 


